

ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON 66 BROOKS DRIVE BRAINTREE, MASSACHUSETTS 02184-3839

July 1, 2015

Koch Foundation, Inc. 4421 NW 39th Avenue Gainesville, FL 32606

Dear Koch Foundation Staff:

Please consider Grant Application #16261 for one of your 2016 awards. I am aware of the efforts of The Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents and I support its good work at St. Anthony Shrine in the Archdiocese of Boston.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Peter J. Uglietto, S.T.D.

Auxiliary Bishop of Boston

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia